
Congratulations to those that passed their 
belt test 

 
We will be studying the nunchaku for the 
month of May. 

 

May 26th  

Happy Memorial Day— 

The Dojo is closed May 25th and May 27th 
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DOJO 

CLOSED 

26 27 

DOJO 

CLOSED 
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Happy 

Birthday 
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Mitchell 
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Schedule of Events 

MAY 

We create Champion Individuals! 

6931 Plainfield Road 

Cincinnati, Ohio  

45236 
MASTIN DOJO 

BRING YOUR 
FRIENDS 

 Find us online 

Phone: 513-265-2340 

  

E-mail: mastinkarate@gmail.com 

                    MASTIN DOJO  


